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Term 4

Week 10

Monday 16 December:
Pink Rewards excursion to 
Moree.
Tuesday 17 December:
Presentation night at 6pm
Friday 18 December:
End of Term

2020
Term 1 - Week 1
Wednesday 5th February:
Yr 7, 11 & 12 (Return to school)
Thursday 6th February:
Yr 7 - 12 (All students return)

Youth council movie night excursions
Our local youth council group consisting of Alyse Steiger from 
Gwydir Shire Council and key students from Warialda and 
Bingara worked their magic to deliver a wonderful movie night in 
the Warialda town hall last Thursday. ‘How to Train your Dragon 
3’ was well patronised with about 130 locals and families 
enjoying a night of hotdogs, popcorn, lollies and snacks in the 
comfort of bean bags. It was a wonderful night.

 



Bandlink Narrabri
Last week Alexander Waller 
performed in a concert band of 
130 musicians. He participated 
in rehearsals and tutorials in 
preparation for the two concerts 
performed over a three day 
workshop.

Christmas Carols
Well done to the members of the Gwydir band who performed carols at the Warialda Rail 
Christmas party last Saturday night.

Life saving
Stage 5 students are working hard 
to pass their lifesaving awards. This 
week students in the Bronze Medallion 
group are being tested for a timed 
contact tow and escape techniques 
from a front and back hold.

Transition day
Year 6 students collected 33 book packs ready for 2020. A 
huge thank you to Canterbury Boys High and their incredible 
Principal Ross Dummett for making our parents lives a little 
easier over the holidays. 

Pink PBL 
Monday 16th December – students on Pink PBL level are going to the 
Moree Aquatic Centre to enjoy water slides and water fun as a reward for 
being respectful, responsible and diligent students.

Generosity at its best
Before the end of term students have the opportunity to collect two $20 vouchers, donated from 
Canterbury Hurlstone Park RSL, Canterbury Boys High and Illawarra Sports High. These vouchers 
will be distributed Friday.

Girls Cricket
Congratulations to our Open Girls Cricket team who 
reached the regional fi nals before falling to an extremely 
strong Oxley High side with a number of rep. players. It 
was a great yet hot experience for our budding cricketers 
who were mostly from years 8 and 9.


